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Hot Lunch Program /

Nearly Heady
So far ' this year, 

there has been pro
gress made on the hot 
lunch program at LCHS. 
This includes the 
purchase of kitchen 
ware bought, plates, 
cups, bowls, trays, 
silverware and some 
kitchen utensils. The 
shop class is helping 
out by making folding 
tables to be used for 
the lunches.

Before hot lunches 
can begin, however, 
the school needs an 
electric range and 
refrigerator, (on 
order) and large stock 
pots for cooking for 
80 people.
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Band Receives 
New InstrumentsThe LCHS band 
received several 
instruments in 
last few weeks.

has
new
the

Thev
consist of a tenor 
saxophone and a trom
bone, which will be 
paid for out of the 
.proceeds of the Band 
Carnival, and a pair 
of cymbals which the 
school will pay for.

CaIen da r
Perhaps early in the 

morning or late after
noon you have noticed 
a yellow and black, 
1947, 36 passenger, 
Chevrolet bus heading 
out or into town full 
of students. The owner 
of this Hew bus is 
George Bolen, driver 
of the Trego--Str£ker 
bus.
Mr. Bolen made the 

trip, during Christmas 
vacation, to Akron, 
Ohio and drove his bus 
back.
Mr. Ed Arnold, who 

runs the Big Creek- 
Rexford to Eureka bus 
and Mr. Walter Chal- 
craft, who runs the 
Gateway route, have 
ordered new busses andexpect them in a few weeks.

January 2 -- Christmas 
vacation over.

January 4 ----  Eureka
American Legion vs. 

Libby VFW.
January 10 -- LCHS vs.
Libby, there.

January 11 -- LCHS vs. 
Troy, there

January 1 1 ------- GAA
dance at Community
Hall.

January 16 -- LCHS vs.
Poison, there. 

January 17 -- LCHS vs.
Bigfork, there. 

January 18 -- LCHS vs. 
Whitefish, there.

January 16 and 17 ---
Semester Tests.

January 22 ---  Report
Cards.

January 25 -- LCHS vs.
Y/hitef ish, here. 

January 31 -- LCHS vs. 
Libby, here.
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"Honor your 
and honor your 
join your hands- 
This is just a sample 
of what you will hear 
at the GAA old time, 
hard time dance, Janu
ary 11 at the Commun
ity Hall. Square dan
ces, waltzes, schot- 
tisches, waltz auad- 

Trils, and Virginia 
reels will comprise 
part of the program 
for the evening. 
Prizes will be given 
for the best hard time 
costumes, one for wo
men and one for men.

This dance is given 
by the Girls Athletic 
Association of LCHS to 
raise money for their 
basketball trip to 
■Fernie sometime in the 
near future.

LCHS N e e d s
Cheer Squad
We need a pep club. 

The cheer leaders 
should have support on 
the trips as well as 
at home. Mo dues 
would be necessary 
except assessments for 
bus trips. The pep 
club (when cheering or 
yelling) at home will 
sit on the middle 
section of the longest 
part of the balcony 
and the cheer leaders 
below them on the main 
floor. The reason for 
this is that many town 
people want to see the 
game from these few 
rows of seats border
ing half of the floor. 
So if we have a cheer
ing group of any size 
sitting below, most of 
these seats would be 
occupied.
Emblems can be 

ordered for the club 
for a small sum.
At an assembly next 

week, the cheer lead
ers will present fur
ther plans for a pep 
club.
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